
Hello everyone: 
   
Welcome to our Third Year Anniversary edition of the CARM Toronto Chapter Members’ celebration 

email letter of What Are You Working On?    

October 7, 2017 – October 7, 2020 

Three years ago, we wanted to set up a platform where our local chapter members could informally 

show other members what they had been working on? via an old fashion, easy to read letter, that 

could be printed or read online, with pictures and short descriptions written by you that would let us all 

share together our projects and their ups and downs, oopsies and successes, etc., that you were 

going through in pursuit of this great hobby. 

 

It’s three years later and we have one of our biggest letters yet!  So, thank you to you and everyone 

else for just jumping in and submitting photos and texts and stories for each of the past letters and 

letting us know what you were working on – and don’t stop!   

 

It's been wonderful meeting you via email and do I hope to meet more of you in the coming future 

editions of our letter (hint, hint!).   

Send something in, it really is easy to do, and yes, we really do want to hear from all of you!   

This is us; this is our membership; this is what we have been working on in this great model 

railroading hobby!  

  

Happy Anniversary to All of You and have a Great, Safe, Long Weekend! 

Now, let’s get to it and see what everyone has been working on.   



Grab your tea and cookies and read on! 

 


